
Dear Students and Parents,                                

 
 Welcome to third grade!  My name is Mrs. Morrissey, and I will be 

your teacher for the 2023 – 2024 school year. We will have a wonderful year 

using both our familiar and new computer programs and technology, along 

with hands-on books and experiences. Please continue reading over the 

summer and be ready to share the books you have read. I hope you are as 

excited as I am about another great year at Wolf Lake!  

This year I am also excited about departmentalizing. You will switch 

classes for reading, writing, and social studies with another third-grade 

teacher, and I will teach math and science. Through this process, we can 

focus on intervention strategies as needed and enhance students’ learning 

through enrichment activities. 

Parents, please feel free to participate in your child’s third-grade 

year as much as possible. Your participation in your child’s educational 

experiences through regular communication through email, reviewing 

homework before submitting, and looking over classwork and tests sent home 

will enrich your child’s learning. As always, reading together and discussing 

books with your child strengthens vocabulary, comprehension, and overall 

knowledge. 

I look forward to seeing you at Meet the Teacher! Please check 

WLE’s Facebook page at www.facebook.com/WolfLakeElementaryOCPS 

throughout the summer for upcoming dates and back-to-school information. 

If you have any questions, feel free to email me at 

susan.morrissey@opcs.net. Along with this letter, you should find a third-

grade supply list. Enjoy the rest of your summer, and get ready for an 

exciting year!  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Morrissey ☺ 

 

https://www.facebook.com/WolfLakeElementaryOCPS

